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August 15,2015 

Mr. Stephen King 

President 

Asia Oceania Floorball Confederation 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

I am pleased to report to you recent topics on the activity of Japan floorball 

Federation. 

 

Re: Recent activity and plans of Japan floorball Federation 

 

1. Application for the additional game for 2020 Tokyo Olympic 

 

As you well aware, our application for additional game for the 2020 Tokyo 

Olympic was regrettably not successful. 

During application process, under guidance of IFF, we sent our report 

regarding present situation of Floorball in Japan and possible influence in 

case floorball be admitted as the official game of the Olympic. 

 

Selection process of the additional games for the 2020 Olympic was 

widely reported by the major mass media and 26 sports applied for the 

additional games attracted massive attention of the public. 

We received many inquiries and got interviewed by TV including taking 

video of actual floorball practice. 

Asahi Newspaper, No1 newspaper in Japan with 8mil subscriber, carried 

an interview with our President Mr.T.Watanabe, which helped a lot for 

recognition and popularization of floorball in our country. 

We appreciate very much the support from IFF during those processes 

and believe it was a big step for the future. 

We, JFF, with collaboration with member countries of IFF and AOFC, will 

do our very best effort for development of Floorball. 
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2. Enrollment of Floorball in the 2020 Olympic Demonstration Sports 

 

JFF is seeking possibilities for the enrollment of Floorball in Demonstration 

Sports at the 2020 Olympic Games. We appreciate it very much if IFF 

could help us by working on JOC in this matter or give us whatever advice. 

 

 

3.  Incorporation of Japan Floorball Federation. 

 

We started the study for incorporation of JFF to be finished by April 2016.  

     This is our priority work for strengthening our organizational infrastructure 

for further development of Floorball in Japan. Revision of the JFF’s Article 

of Association might be necessary for matching to the present legal 

standard. 

 

    We thank for your patronage and wish the next IFF CB meeting will be 

fruitful and successful. 

 Yours Sincerely,    

                   

Tsutomu Watanabe 

President 

JAPAN FLOORBALL FEDERATION 

 

                                  


